
Open Forum Rules 

In the interest of improved communications, the Board wishes to provide an opportunity for citizens to 

address the Board at their regular meetings.  As of July 1, 2015, the Board will provide such opportunity, 

under the following guidelines: 

1. Persons wishing to speak to the Board should notify the Superintendent or the Chairmen of the Board 

no later than the close of the business day prior to the Board meeting, with a written statement of the 

topic they wish to address. 

2.   An Individual will be permitted a maximum of 5 minutes for their presentation and the Board will 

follow up as needed. There will only be one speaker per presentation with a limit of 3 presentations per 

meeting. 

3.  A presentation will consist of one issue only, we don’t want rambling from topic to topic, this is not 

an opportunity to vent or rant on an issue. The Presenter is to be respectful and to keep name calling 

and personal attacks out of your comments. The Board Chair will have the final discretion.  

4.  The format of the Open Forum is subject to change by the Board of Education if it proves detrimental 

to the conduct of the Board’s business. 
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